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Public & Media Advisory: New Contact for Inquiries on the Environmental-Review Process in Rail-Line Abandonment Cases 

The Surface Transportation Board (Board) today advised the public and the media that, effective Thursday, July 10,
2003, all inquiries concerning the environmental-review process in railroad-line abandonment cases should be directed to:

Ms. Rini Ghosh
Section of Environmental Analysis
Surface Transportation Board
1925 K Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20423-0001

Telephone (202) 565-1539

This change is necessitated by the planned retirement of the Board's current environmental-review contact, Ms. Dana
White.
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